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Received

Records Management
Jan 16, 2025

January 16, 2025

RE: Docket UT 220749 — Action Required by December 31, 2024

Annual Compliance with Washington Administrative Code 480-120-414

To Whom It May Concern,

This cover letter servers to comply with the above-referenced code and filing on behalf of our company,
Preferred Long Distance, Inc. Of note, Preferred Long Distance, Inc. is a switchless reseller and relies on
the emergency plans and contact information of its underlying carriers. Their contact information is
attached.

Sincerely,

Keith Nussbaum

Sr. Executive Vice President



abooth215
Auto Stamp - Top Right Corner - 1st Page


